
                                                  Report Plantation drive 

As part of the Ministry of Education's week-long celebration, ‘Shiksha Saptah’, DPS Gurgaon 

organised a plantation drive under the #Plant4Mother initiative on Saturday, 27th July 2024. 

Our school organises annual plantation drives and this year the event commemorated the 4th 

anniversary of the National Education Policy (NEP) 2020, marking a significant milestone in 

educational reform and environmental awareness.  

The noble endeavour began with the auspicious chanting of shlokas by the students, 

emphasising the importance of trees. The ceremony was graced by the presence of Director 

Principal, Ms. Aditi Misra. She appreciated the initiative and actively participated by planting 

the first sapling. 

Around 40 saplings, including neem, pilkhan, amla, mango, and arjun, were collaboratively 

planted by students and their mothers. The activity aimed to strengthen the bond between 

students and their mothers while fostering a connection with the surrounding ecology.  

Students will be guided by the Eco Club members to nurture their respective saplings, 

ensuring they receive water, nourishment, and protection from harsh weather.  

 

          

       

             


